
Proposal to amend the conditions on the Operating Schedule – Received from 

Budleigh Salterton Cricket Club on 15 June 2023.   

 

Ref application number 055718 (Budleigh Salterton Cricket Club)  

Following a site meeting with Ian Winter, Environmental Health, please could we make the 

following amendments  to the above application? Sorry that this is a little late but we only 

had the site meeting yesterday. 

 

We would like to add the following under section 18 d) The prevention of Public Nuisance 

 

To ensure that the music noise levels from events held on the site/premises should not be 

deemed to be excessive to local residents the following points will form part of the premises 

Noise Management Plan (NMP).   

 
 1.   We will identify our closest noise sensitive properties and, should a noise complaint be 
received, go and check if the music is clearly audible and if it is found to be we will turn the 
music down. 

  
2.     Between the hours of 07:00 and 23:00 the A-weighted equivalent continuous noise 

level (LAeq15min) emanating from our premises, when measured at the boundary o f any 

noise sensitive property over any 15 minute period with entertainment taking place, will not 

exceed an agreed A-weighted equivalent continuous noise level (LAeq15min) by more than 

5 dB(A).  

 

3. A noise complaint number will be made available to our closest numbers and a complaint 

handling process will be put in place. 

 

Under section 10 - provision of live music 

 

We would like to amend our application so that the provision for live music until midnight is 

for indoors only. 

We would not have live music outdoors after 11pm (which we understand is covered by the 

general terms of the licence?). 

 

Thank you for your help with this. 

Best wishes 

Emma Cooling 

 


